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 If calling ask for: Alastair Gray 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 26 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SQA Exam Diet 2021/22 
 
As the SQA Exam Diet 2021/22 begins, I would like to take this opportunity to wish the very best of 
luck to all of our young people who are sitting exams in the next few weeks.  
 

In School Study 
 

Class teachers are available throughout the exam diet for young people to discuss their exams. 
Young people should arrange a time to visit their teachers to that they are available. If any young 
person would like to study in school, then B111 will be available for them to do so. The exception 
to this is when there is an exam in this rooms, however, an alternative will be provided on the few 
occasions where this will happen. 
 

Uniform 
 

Whenever seniors are in school during the exam diet, whether studying, visiting a member of staff, 
or for an exam, they must wear school uniform. This is to ensure the safety of young people in the 
community and the security of the school. 
 

School Bags and Mobile Phones 
 

School bags and mobile phones are not allowed in the exam hall. Any school bags that are brought 
to school will be kept in a secure space for the duration of the exam. Mobile phones should be left 
in bags or alternatively a space in the school office will be provided. 
 

Everything that young people need to know about their exams, including what is allowed in the 
exam hall, is in the ‘Your Exams 2022’ booklet which was issued to them prior to the Spring Break. 
A copy can be downloaded from the SQA website at https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/files_ccc/SQA-
Your_Exams2022.pdf  
 

Absence and Timekeeping 
 

Should a young person be unable to attend any exams, e.g. through illness or a bereavement, then 
it is extremely important that you contact the office as soon as possible on the morning of the 
exam. 
 

Individual exam timetables were issued to all young people prior to the Spring Break. This details 
the exact timings of their exams. Pupils should arrive in plenty of time for the exam starting – at 
least 10 minutes before the exam starts. Any pupil arriving late may not be allowed to enter the 
exam hall. 
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Please contact me at the school if you have any further queries. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 


